
Good morning!

While I appreciate the efforts to manage the pandemic and the outcomes caused by the effects, the bill or parts of the bill would be 
much better served to only be in place for the next 3 to 6 months max or July 2021. 
With the progression of vaccines and lowered rate of infection home owners need process and outcomes as well. 
Furthermore the ability for additional guests prohibits landlords of process to maintain the tenant landlord agreement. Without the 
ability to manage the property what do we have? 

Thank you


